Workshop for Avon Public Library Strategic Plan

Friday, April 20, 2018

Meeting called to order at 12:10 p.m. at the Avon Public Library 280 West Main Street, Avon, MA.

Present: Ann Fogg, Library Director, Paul Chute, Julie Murray

Reviewed the current Mission and Vision Statements of the Avon Public Library. Motion by Paul to continue using these Statements as we progress with Strategic Plan. Motion 2nd by Julie. Motion Approved.

Agreed to push for completion of the Strategic Plan in time to meet the December 1, 2018 grant deadline set by the MBLC.

Began to look at the old Strategic Plan for FY 2001-2004. Using information found in the Introduction, we began to compile a list of community members we should speak with and invite to join the committee. When an invitation is created, it will be sent to all Boards listed on the Town Website as well as the Town Administrator, Police, Fire, Superintendent of Schools, Principals of Avon-Middle High School and Butler, the Librarian at the High-School, Reading Specialist at Butler, ASA, Boosters, ACES, Avon Nursery, Avon Children's Center. The invitation letter will also be put on the Library Website, Town Website, and will be passed out at the Circulation Desk to patrons at checkout. Library Director will also post the letter on Social Media Outlets.

Our next steps will be to create the invitation letter and Ann will speak with Pat Basler, Director of Stoughton Public Library, to arrange for a meeting.

Minutes for today's meeting have been read and reviewed. Motion to approve the minutes made by Paul. Motion 2nd by Julie. Motion Approved.

Motion to adjourn at 2:00 by Paul. Motion 2nd by Julie.

Respectfully Submitted,

Julie Murray

2018 APR 25 A 8: 10